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Amy Dillon, Forest Plan Revision Team Colville National Forest

Colville Supervisor's Office 765 S Main

Colville, WA 99114

 

Thank you for taking the time to make the presentation to our small group this past April 23. I can only imagine

how difficult your job is made by dealing with those individuals and groups who insist that government 'never

does anything right'.  Please be aware that many people feel that protecting our national forest for future

generations is vital. In reviewing the options available, it appears that Option P is the best option to give the

U.S.F.S the ability to maintain a healthier forest via diversity.

 

While none of the options can address the fact that you are continuing to accomplish more with a shrinking

revenue stream. I continue to hope that the U.S.F.S. will be given a larger budget, but do not see a quick solution

to Congress refusing to address.

 

Again, thank you thank you for all you do.

 

Please contact me with any questions regarding this submission

 


